Lee, Chris

From: Haack, Nathaniel

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 2:50 PM

To: Lee, Chris

Cc: Sprangers, Kurt

Subject: FW: Sewer Maintenance Fund Follow-up Items

Attachments: Racial Empl Demographics 10.5.23.xIsx; Vactor Contract 101221.pdf; Request for

Exception to Bidding - Vac truck 0000018899.pdf

Dear Chris,

| wanted to forward this to you so all of F&P received the information sent by Engineer in Charge Sprangers to Ald.
Coggs.

Thank you,

Nathaniel Haack | Budget & Fiscal Analyst
Budget & Management Division

City of Milwaukee Department of Administration
He/Him

City Hall, 6™ floor, Milwaukee, WI 53202

(414) 286-8554

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the
public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release
upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at
www.milwaukee.gov/email disclaimer

From: Sprangers, Kurt <kspran@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 5:13 PM

To: Coggs, Milele <mcoggs@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Muhs, Kevin <kmuhs@ milwaukee.gov>; Haack, Nathaniel <nhaack@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Sewer Maintenance Fund Follow-up Items

Alderwoman Coggs,
This email is a follow-up to your requests for additional information at the budget hearings last week for the Sewer Maintenance
Fund.

You had asked for expanded diversity information based on professional level. That information is provided in the attached
spreadsheet. The numbers differ slightly from the budget presentation due to the information being gathered at different points in
time.

You had asked about the purchasing contract in the amount of $500,931 that was highlighted in the LRB information packet, and
whether that was competitively bid. This purchase is for a vacuum truck that we commonly use in Sewer Maintenance for sewer
cleaning. While it is a sole source contract, the vendor was selected based on a competitive bid process performed by an entity
called Sourcewell. Sourcewell is a State of Minnesota local government unit and service cooperative created under the laws of the
State of Minnesota that offers cooperative procurement solutions to government entities. City of Milwaukee Fleet Services is a
participant in Sourcewell. Sourcewell issued a public solicitation for Sewer Vacuum, Hydro-Excavation, and Municipal Pumping
Equipment with Related Accessories and Supplies from which the vendor for our equipment was awarded a contract. Supporting
documentation is attached.



Please let me know if you have any additional questions. Thanks.

Kurt Sprangers, P.E. CFM | Engineer in Charge | City of Milwaukee - Environmental Engineering

841 N Broadway - Rm 820 | Milwaukee, WI 53202 | p: 414.286.0515 | kspran@milwaukee.gov




